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Legion Family: HAPPY HOLIDAYS from my 
family to yours!  I hope each of you is able to spend 
this joyous time of year with family, friends, and 
veterans.  Please remember those not as fortunate as 
us.  Take part in one of our many programs that gives 
the Christmas spirit to those who may not be so happy 
this time of year otherwise.  We are collecting food 
for the family dinner baskets, toys for the 
underprivileged children; we need comfort items for 
the seniors and hospitalized veterans, and small bits 
of America for our service members serving 
overseas.  If you see a need to make someone happy 
this holiday season join in with one of our programs 
or start one that will help.  Remember that the season 
is about giving!
The season is also a time to celebrate and have a great 
time.  Please review the calendar carefully this 
month for the dates and times of all the parties.  We 
will have our members Christmas Party, the Seniors 
Christmas Party,          (Continued on page 2)
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What a busy month of November turned out to be! A 
Veterans Day Parade, a fantastic Homecoming for 
Department Auxiliary President Robbie Ruppert, 
and a Post Thanksgiving Dinner for the Legion 
family were just some of the fun activities. We had 
over one hundred quests from all parts of Texas at the 
Homecoming. Everyone enjoyed the food and 
fellowship. Our Unit presented Robbi with an 
Honorary Life Membership as a token of how proud 
we are of her. Thanks to Mary Jane Lamontagne and 
crew for catering the dinner and our Boy Scout Troop 
821 for serving. Peggy Ann chaired the 
Thanksgiving Dinner and did her usual great job. 
Thanks to all who furnished side dishes and desserts. 
December calendar is full also. The Children's 
Christmas Party is the 9th at 1:00PM. By now 
everyone should have their children's names on the 
list. Our annual Senior's Dinner on Sunday the 10th is 
always a treat for our area senior citizens. We seem to 
get bigger and better     (Continued on page 2)
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